





Operation Hell and Back,  25th August to 27th August, apply now
Training a team for Skills in October, apply now,

Squadron Leader Heidi Paignton on leave till 21st August 2023
A/2LT Ngatai acting Commander of Taupo cadet unit till 21st August 2023
Successful camp at Cold Pines, well done everyone that was able to go

Welcome back 20th July 2023
hope you all had a great break, highlights for this weeks news letter are:




                  WE NEED A TEAM OF 10 CADETS















 

NEWSLETTER20th July  
 2023

Term fees have been set at the AGM to $40.00 per Term,  DUE NOW FOR THE NEW
TERM
Please pay Term fees into our Taupo Cadets Unit, 
Westpac account 03-0430-0232936-00
PLEASE put the Cadet’s surname & initial and fee/activity as payment reference.

If anyone has financial issues preventing from participating, please contact the support
committee. We don’t want any cadet missing out due to finances. All information dealt
with in strictest confidence.

For account enquiries please contact Thelma Taylor 
treasurer.taupocadetsusc@gmail.com
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